Jonathan & Gracie Heaton

 $-\infty$

CHURCH-PLANTING
MISSIONARIES TO THE
UNITED KINGDOM

Sending Church:
PROVIDENCE BAPTIST
CHURCH
8523 Providence Rd
Ooltewah, TN 37363

Support Address: CENTRAL MISSIONARY CLEARINGHOUSE P.O. Box 219228 Houston, TX 77218

Working in Conjunction with THE CROWN CHRISTIAN HERITAGE TRUST

www.cchtrust.org.uk



CONTACT INFORMATION: p. (260) 215-1293 e. heatonstohisharvest@gmail.com

> Pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that He will send forth labourers into His harvest.

- Matthew 9:38 -

HEATONS

TO HIS HARVEST

Dear Friends and Fellow-laborers in Christ,

April/May 2021

We are thankful for the last two months filled with much traveling. We visited churches in WA, ID, UT, AZ, TX, GA, and TN. God gave us safety and we are pleased to report that we have had six more churches take us on for support! We are coming to the end of our deputation time! We have a couple more scheduled meetings and are waiting to apply for our visa. Our hope is that we would arrive on the field this Summer and praying God would give favor and open doors for this desire to be fulfilled.

While we traveled in the west region of our country, we enjoyed seeing the beauty of God's creation. We were in awe of God's might and power as we saw beautiful landscape scenes across the United States. We were privileged to be a part of three mission conferences. We praise the Lord for the provisions He has made through many giving churches, which have provided the funds for new luggage, totes to pack our belongings, and the funds to ship our container. We met some wonderful people over the last few weeks and have treasured the Christian fellowship. It is wonderful to be a part of the family of God.

On May 1st, Jonathan was ordained into the ministry. We were thankful to have many friends come in to take part in this special meeting. We count it an honor to be in service for the LORD and cannot wait to see all He will use us to do for His glory! We are thrilled to report that the team in the UK will begin planting a new church in Crowborough, England. This church is just two hours south of London. This will be the seventh church the team will be planting. We ask that you pray for those who will go to begin the evangelistic efforts and that God would truly bless and allow fruit to abound for the sake of the Gospel. Pray for more churches to be planted in the UK! Please pray for us as we need just a couple more churches to take us on for monthly support, and also, that we would be able to apply for our visa soon. We have a couple more meetings before the end of our deputation time. We thank you for your prayers

and support as we seek to make the Lord known. Now is not the time to let up, but to continue and be more vigilant in the Gospel effort! May the Lord's name be glorified. – Jonathan & Gracie Heaton, *Missionaries to the United Kingdom*

Praises:

- · Safety whilst traveling.
- Six more supporting churches!

Prayer requests:

- For a couple more churches to take us on monthly, and for full support.
- · Wisdom as we prepare to apply for our visa.
- Souls to be saved and lives surrendered to service of the LORD.
- · For the Gospel to advance in the UK.